From: Woody Wolfe

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 1:50:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

SB 1530 will initially cost my business 4000 to 5000 dollars. Not to mention the future inflationary costs passed on
to producers and consumers. Farms, ranches, and Schools do not have the opportunity to simply charge more for
what they do. This is bad policy for so many reasons. | am adamantly opposed to SB 1530

Sincerely,

Woody Wolfe

81544 W Highway 82
Wallowa, OR 97885
woodywolfe@yahoo.com
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